
 
 
 

27th January, 2007 
 
 

BANK HOLIDAYS 
 
 
The State Bank of Pakistan and all offices of SBP Banking Services 

Corporation, including the Public Debt Offices, will remain closed on 

Monday and Tuesday the 29th and 30th January, 2007 being Public Holidays 

declared by the Government of Pakistan on the occasion of 9th and 10th of 

Muharram-ul-Harram (Ashura). 

******* 


